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August 26, 2013
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Your reference is directed to A.LP. Project Number 3-22-0006-00XX and State Project
Number 917-01-0011 for the Airfield Perimeter Security Systems Improvements, which
opened on August 13, 2013.

This solicitation is cancelled in its entirety.

In accordance with Louisiana Revised Statute 38:2215, this letter is official notification
to all bidders submitting a bid on the above referenced project that all bids submitted
will be rejected for just cause, as all bidders were non- responsive. This project will be
re-advertised and rebid accordingly.

It has been determined to be in the best interest of the City of Baton Rouge, East Baton
Rouge Parish, to cancel this solicitation at this time.

Director of Purchasing
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